Miss Shirley Barhai,

Student Council,

Manhattan Senior High School,
Manhattan, Kensas.

Dear Hiu Barham:

Since writing you yesterdasy and accepting your Wiuﬁan for
March 23, I have learned that the N.C.A.A. basketball playoffs in
Kensas City are to be held on lMarch 23 and 24. I would like very
_moh to atltend those games. |

Would it be possible for you to hold your basketball banquet
on March 227 I will be very happy to come on that date if it is
possible for you to meke this ohmgo

Simmly yours, | ’

Director of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.
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